
Elementary librarian Josh Coben declares – Let the summer reading begin! Milton’s elementary 

schools are once again partnering with the Milton Public Library for our summer reading 

challenge. This year’s theme is “Libraries Rock!” K-5 library classes learned how they can have 

fun, become stronger readers, and beat the “summer slide” by reading all summer. Teachers 

sent home a registration form directing students to create a summer reading account. From 

June 22-August 29, students can log their reading minutes and the library events they attend, 

winning prizes along the way. We’re looking for 100% participation, so if your child has not yet 

done so, please be sure that they create an account and return the bottom section of the 

registration form to their teacher.  Email Marti O’Keefe McKenna  for help in registering. Join us 

today, Thursday, June 21, at 4:00 PM at the Milton Public Library for the Summer Reading 

Kickoff Event, featuring Toe Jam Puppet Band.  We hope that everyone— parents/guardians, 

students, teachers — will participate in making this a successful and rewarding program! 
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